From: dph.immunizations@ct.gov <noreply@everbridge.net>

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 2:31 PM

Subject: Moderna Bivalent Booster Available to Order



September 22, 2022

This communication is being sent to all key contacts at provider organizations administering COVID-19 vaccine— please read this message in its entirety. Please feel free to share it with others in your organization who may benefit from the update. Note that all our communications are archived on our web site.

Dear Connecticut COVID-19 Vaccine Providers,

Moderna bivalent vaccine is now available to order. We expect to have a steadier supply of bivalent Moderna vaccine going forward. Providers should read the following information before placing an order:

- Some providers received a separate email communication today with the status of your bivalent Moderna order, which was sent to the email address submitted with the order. If you did not receive an email and you want vaccine, please place another order.
- Providers who want bivalent Moderna should place an order using the submissions portal by Friday, 9/22/22 at 2 pm.
 - This ad hoc ordering deadline is for bivalent Moderna only. Orders for any other COVID-19 vaccines other than bivalent Moderna will be considered for next week's order window.
 - When placing this ad hoc order in the submissions portal, please enter 0 for everything other than bivalent Moderna.
 - Any orders placed after the 2 pm deadline on Friday will be considered for next week's regular order window.

Thank you for all your ongoing work and support of our COVID-19 vaccine roll-out in Connecticut.

For the CT DPH Immunization Program, visit: Contact Us

For the COVID-19 webpage, visit: COVID-19 Vaccine Program

If you would like to unsubscribe from these communications, please send an email to Dph.immunizations@ct.gov with the subject line "Unsubscribe from COVID-19 Program communications".